
 
CABINET DECISION  

 
 

10 NOVEMBER 2009   
 
Set out below is a summary of a decision taken at the meeting of the Cabinet 
held on Tuesday 10 November 2009. 
 
If you have any queries about any matters referred to in this decision please 
contact Nicola Kirby, Scrutiny Manager on telephone (01752) 304867, Email: 
Nicola.Kirby@plymouth.gov.uk. 
 
 

1. PLYMOUTH'S CHILDREN AND YOUNG 
PEOPLE'S TRUST PLAN 2008 - 2011:  
REFRESH 2009 

 

The report of the Director for Services for Children and Young People 
was submitted. 
 
Resolved that the 2009 refresh of the Children and Young People’s 
Plan be endorsed. 


